
ROBSON RANCH WOMEN’S CLUB LUNCHEON 

August 6, 2018 

The general membership luncheon meeting of the Robson Ranch Women’s Club 
was held Monday August 6, 2018 at the Robson Ranch Clubhouse. President Mary 
Ornberg called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm. President Elect Joyce Frye 
introduced  new members and  first time attendees who shared  from where they 
moved and where they live in Robson Ranch.  

Those celebrating August birthdays were recognized as well. 

President Ornberg provided the following committee updates: 

Membership   19 new members joined today bringing membership to 508.     

Luncheon   Members are reminded to put their phone numbers on checks, 
respect the cutoff date which is the Tuesday before the Monday luncheon and 
continue to use the original box in the fitness center.  51 members registered this 
month via Paypal. 

Treasurer   Current Balance         $ 20,129.25        
Non-Operating Funds        $ 14,852.87                    
Carry Over                   $   2,500.00 

                       Available Funds          $   2,777.38 

Elections       Members are encouraged to consider a seat on the Board of 
Directors in 2019. Interest sheets are available on each table and 
there is no obligation to find out more detail. 

Service   Donations to Friends of the Family today totaled $992.  In addition over 
100 backpacks and supplies to fill over 40 bags were collected.  

Hospitality Thanks to all of today’s volunteers: 

 Greeters Geraldine Gawle, Mary Ann Carroll, Nancy Myer, Judy Field, Peggy 
Crandell and Nita Ice.   

Table Decorators: Diane Eoff, Kasey Miller, Brenda McKenzie and Donna Chabot   

 



 

Dates to Remember  Mark your calendars for these upcoming events: 

September 19   Social Mixer  Grill  3-5pm 

October 13      Holiday Market Clubhouse    9am-3pm 

October 20      Halloween Pet Costume Contest  $5 registration Clubhouse 2-4pm 

November 16    Holiday Extravaganza    1-4pm   Stay tuned 

November 29    Dallas Arboretum Tour  4:30 pm -?    

Special Projects Chair Sally Hampton announced transportation will leave the 
Ranch at 4:30 for The 12 Days of Christmas at the Dallas Arboretum.  The $35 
ticket includes admission, snacks going and drinks returning.  Sales will start at the 
September luncheon. 

Sunshine   Pink sheets are available on each table to request a card be sent to 
anyone facing a current health or other challenge. 

Programs –Programs Chair Rebecca Bafford announced the September luncheon 
will feature Ginny Mac, world renowned accordionist, vocalist and recording artist 
also known as a member of the popular band Brave Combo. 

Chair Bafford introduced Chef Darren McGrady, personal chef to the Royals and 
Princess Diana for 15 years. Chief McGrady gave an entertaining overview of his 
career “From the Palace to Dallas” including breath taking photos of the banquets 
he has served over the years.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:55 pm        

Respectfully Submitted  

       Martha Butz 

                                                 August 6, 2018 

             
             
  



 

        

        

 

   


